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THIRD REPORT 
 

May 18, 1983 

 

 Mr. Glauser, as Vice-chairman of the Standing Committee on Public Accounts, presented the Third Report of 

the Committee which is as follows: 

 

 Your Committee considered the following Bill and agreed to report the same without amendment: 

 

  Bill No. 48 — An Act respecting the Provincial Auditor 

 

 By leave of the Assembly, consideration in Committee of the Whole having been waived the following Bill was 

read the third time and passed. 

 

  Bill No. 48 — An Act respecting the Provincial Auditor 

 


